
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS, THAT: 

 
The City of Richmond, Texas has received a petition for inclusion in the City of Richmond 
extraterritorial jurisdiction (ETJ) of an approximate 13.97 acre tract of land presently located 
within the City of Rosenberg’s ETJ. The subject property can be described as: 
 

An approximate 13.97 acre tract of land in the William Andrews League, Abstract No. 3, 
Fort Bend County, Texas; said 13.97 acre tract being a portion of the remainder of a 
24.6723 acre tract of land conveyed to Mark W. Millis, as recorded in Fort Bend County 
Clerk's File No. 2008081464, and a portion of a 5.5532 acre tract of land "Levee Tract 
No. 3" conveyed to Fort Bend County Levee Improvement District No. 20, as recorded in 
Fort Bend County Clerk's File No. 2011056371.   

 
A public hearing will be held by and before the City Commission of the City of Richmond, Texas 
on Monday April 15, 2019 at 4:30 p.m. in the City Commission Chamber of the City Hall Annex 
located at 600 Morton Street, Richmond, Texas, for all persons interested in the above 
proposed ETJ jurisdiction inclusion. At said time and place all such persons shall have the right 
to appear and be heard.  
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION:  Additional information and a map of the subject site are available 
for review at Richmond City Hall Annex, 600 Morton Street, Richmond, Texas, on Monday 
through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  You may contact the City of Richmond Planning 
Department Office by email at jabraham@richmondtx.gov or by phone at 281-232-6871.  
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